
NAPLES GRANDE BEACH RESORT TO RE-OPEN ON OCTOBER 10 
  
Naples Grande Beach Resort is pleased to announce it will reopen Monday, October 10, following a brief 
closure due to Hurricane Ian. Starting Monday, hotel guests and locals will be able to experience all of 
the resort’s amenities and services including six on-site restaurants, spa and fitness center, three pools 
and tennis club.  At this time, Rhode’s End and access to Clam Pass Beach will remain closed until further 
notice as the resort works closely with local officials to reopen in the near future. 
  
“We are extremely grateful that the resort suffered minimal damage,” said Paul Burke, General Manager 
of Naples Grande Beach Resort. “Our reopening is a testament to our hardworking staff and the 
resilience of the Naples community. We are excited to reopen to serve our guests and locals, as well as 
assist with the ongoing recovery efforts to Collier County.” 
 
 
 


